From: Isaac Stone _>

Sent: Monday, August 22, 2022 3:32 PM

To: Rental Housing Committee <RHC@mountainview.gov>
Subject: agenda item 7.2

CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL - Ensure you trust this email before clicking on any links or attachments.
Strong support for fines for noncompliance. Staff proposal seems actually a bit low compared to other
cities.

People make mistakes, so low initial fines is good, and scaling up rapidly with repeated noncompliance is
probably necessary to persuade the small proportion of people who deliberately break the law.

In extreme cases i think putting a lien on the property should be allowed.
keep up the good work

isaac stone
Dana st





